RECEIVED
OCT - 3 2016

October 1st, 2016
FOWNBHIP OF NORTH HURON
Dear North Huron Council;

For the a number of years our church, Living Water Christian Fellowship in
Blyth, has provided a free breakfast on Good Friday at the Memorial hall. We realize that
this year the hall is not an option because of the renovations. As such we have booked the
hall in the upstairs at the arena for Friday, April 14th.

As mentioned, this is a free breakfast and usually attracts a lot of the less fortunate
in the Blyth area as well as other. Last year we were able to serve about 175 people -
eggs, bacon, sausage, ham, toast, muffins and lots of fruit.

I was wondering if you, as a council, might consider waving the cost of the rental
(about $142.00) to help us in this endeavour. We do all the clean-up after and will set the
tables as well.

Thanks for your consideration in this outreach.

Sincerely Yours,

Moy i,

Gary Lisle



